
 

Tuesday 27th February 2018 

 

 

 

 

Re: KidsClubHQ – We are live! 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We previously wrote to you with regards to moving to an online booking system with the 

help of KidsClubHQ. I am pleased to tell you that as of 1st April 2018 our site will be live 

and ready for use! 

 

We are sure you are going to love the new system which will save you lots of time making 

new bookings and paying invoices online. 

 

Once registered, you will only need to input your child’s registration details once, any 

changes in details can be amended and updated immediately.  

 

You will be given the option to either book sessions monthly, termly or for the whole 

academic year. You will also be able to book last minute sessions right up to the day before 

the session required. 

 

If you have any difficulty logging on to the system, please contact a member of staff at 

Acorns during the day and we will be happy to help. 

 

To find us, please go to:  

 https://acorns.kidsclubhq.co.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Best  

Acorns Manager 

 

 

 

Acorns 
The Grange School 
Staverton Road  

Daventry 

Northants 
NN11 4HW 

acorns@thegrangeschooldaventry.net 

https://acorns.kidsclubhq.co.uk/rdr?u=home

